
Seattle Parks and Recreation (SPR) invites the community to attend a meeting to review design concepts for 
the Outdoor Pickleball Court Development project at Warren G. Magnuson Park.

The preferred concepts include up to 24 pickleball courts on the Children’s Hospital park-and-pool lot, located 
to the north of NE 65th Street. The current project budget allows for the construction of 8 to 14 pickleball 
courts with lighting which are anticipated to be open by late 2026.

In 2003, an environmental impact statement was prepared for the Wetlands, Courts and Sports Field project, 
which includes the current pickleball site. Due to this a supplemental environmental impact statement (SEIS) 
will be prepared. This includes an analysis of three alternatives: no build; build 8-14 courts, and full build 
out of 24 courts. After a preferred alternative is selected, a wetlands and sports field master plan will be 
amended by removing an unbuilt ballfield and inserting the pickleball full build out alternative.

The Community is Invited to Review  

Magnuson Park 
Outdoor Pickleball Court 
Preferred Concept Designs

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE PROJECT AND TO STAY UPDATED ON THE PROJECT’S PROGRESS, 
PLEASE VISIT:  
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/outdoor-pickleball-planning 
or contact Kevin Bergsrud at Kevin.Bergsrud@seattle.gov.

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21ST 
FROM 6 TO 7:30 PM
Magnuson Community Center, 7110 62nd Avenue NE.

Please Join Us!
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